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Happy Belated All Hallow's Eve!

Last week was full of wonderful experiences for our Sea Turtles! 

A couple of highlights worth mentioning, was our class outing to the KW Public Library and our
school’s celebration of Historical Halloween. I strongly believe that the children enjoyed their visit
to the library. All the way from riding the trolley and telling silly Halloween jokes, to the games and
activities Ms. Trisha played with them were all fun and engaging. At the end of our visit, the kids
received their very own library cards and were highly excited to check-out some books. 

Historical Halloween was a lovely and memorable experience. I loved seeing the creativity and
best effort your children brought out in their scientific historical figures! At first, many of our friends
were a bit nervous to present in front of our school community, but I am very proud of the entire
class for supporting and encouraging one another - even if they didn’t feel comfortable enough
to speak into the microphone. Thank you to Griffin’s mom, Sheila, for sending me the class photo
(shared below)!

Up and Coming
We have a Field-trip to the Studios of KW on Wednesday, November 10th from 12:00pm-
2:00pm. 
No School on November 11th in observance of Veterans Day. 
Montessori United 5K Sunday, November 14th 8:00am at Higgs Beach!


Have a fantastic week!
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“Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it
today."   Malcom X


